
 
 

 

 
 
Wednesday 20th May 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you as part of our consultation to further extend our school day from September 
2025. 
 
As you are aware, there was an expectation from the Government regarding the length of the school day 
across the Country.  Consequently, we introduced an earlier start to our day last year, we are now 
consulting on extending the school day further (as required) and proposing a later finish time of 15:00pm. 
 
Therefore, our proposed changes are as follows; 
 

- Start Time: 8.30 
- End Time: At the slightly later time of 15.00 

 
We have initially contacted transport companies to assess whether this will have a detrimental effect on 
students transport and will continue to consult with passenger transport. 
 
Please share any comments or questions about these proposed changes to -
academyconsultation@pewsey-vale.wilts.sch.uk . We appreciate your continued support in shaping the 
future of our school.  
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
 
Mr N Pritchard 
Head Teacher 
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